
I first learned about Families Helping Families of GNO at Children’s

Hospital. I went to the Parent Resource Center to get some information

for my daughter. Ms. Thuy worked there as a liaison for FHF and told me

about the organization and added me to their email list to learn about

different things they have going on in the community.

My daughter, Corneisha, is 8 years old and has arthrogryposis and

developmental delay. The information and support I received from FHF

has changed our lives. I learned about ABA services and lots of other

things, and FHF has been there to help us every step of the way. 

I am still learning how to be an awesome advocate for my daughter. I

started a nonprofit organization called Corneisha Miracle Worker

Foundation to help spread awareness and to tell others about her

journey. In September of 2021, she started walking at 8 years old!

Families Helping Families has been a big blessing in our lives, and I always

tell other parents about FHF. I learned that we are our kids’ first and best

advocates, and if we see something that’s not right we need to get

answers. I am thankful for FHF being a part of our community and helping

others because they have helped me a lot.

Iesha Sparks

CORNEISHACORNEISHA

A

Blessing

to our

Lives


